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NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 
 
 
 
To:   All Bidders 
 
From:  Michelle Ngo, VP of Procurement 
 
Date:   July 12, 2022 
 
Re:   Invitation for Bids # 22-21 Plumbing Supplies 
 

 
 
The Worcester Housing Authority (WHA) has determined that it is in the best interest of the WHA 
to cancel the above named IFB as the bid received exceeded the estimated cost. A new bid 
solicitation will be re-issued.  
 
Thank you for your interest in WHA’s bidding process. 
 
 
Respectfully, 
 
Michelle Ngo 
VP of Procurement 

 


